
                                 Minutes of the Regular Bradford Township Meeting 

7:00 p.m. Monday May 10, 2021  

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

      The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by John Hass. Present were Richard 

Hansen, John Hass, Bryan Hathaway, Brenda Springer, Tom Anderson, Justin Anderson, 

Gary Larson, Orv Halvorson, Scott Carroll, Greg Anderson, Melissa Wolf, Wayne 

Anderson, and Ron Brockamp. All rose and pledged allegiance to the flag.  

      The minutes of last month’s meeting were read and approved. The motion was made 

by Richard Hansen and seconded by Bryan Hathaway. 

      Scott Carroll was told that Navajo Street NW was not included in the original plat and 

thus the township road ordinance dealing with road improvement did not apply. He did 

agree to pay a for a driveway permit. He wanted some signs moved. He stated he had his 

property surveyed by Kyle Roddy and that the township is encroaching on 20 feet of his 

property. We will investigate. 

      Melissa Wolf, representing Midco, gave a presentation concerning broadband. Midco 

is expanding fiber optic cable broadband service in portions of Bradford Township. This 

includes approximately 130 homes on the west side of Long Lake. She gave pertinent 

information on various types of grants. Midco would work with the township toward 

future expansion of broadband. 

      Dale Forester has concerns on Lakewood Drive. We will follow up on this. 

      We are not interested in selling the former Blumer property. 

      The treasurer’s report was presented by Brenda Springer. Bryan Hathaway moved to 

approve and pay the claims. Richard Hansen, seconded, and the motion passed 

unanimously seconded. 

      There was discussion of the dam on Long Lake. 

      There was a request from Lake Francis for placement of a swimming beach sign. The 

issue was tabled. 

      Greg Anderson explained the reasons for appointing a county Auditor/Treasurer.      

      Darrick Wotahcek is available for a 3-hour weed tour after June 15.                

      We adjourned at 9:10 p.m. The motion was made by Richard Hansen and seconded 

by Bryan Hathaway. 

 

                                                                                                   

 

                                                                                                Thomas L. Anderson, clerk                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                               

                                                                                                  

 

                                                                                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

  

 

 

   

 

 

 


